
 
 
 
 
June 21, 2018 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Re: Docket UE-180259—2019 Integrated Resource Plan Work Plan 
 Replacement Page 

             
Pacific Power & Light Company, a division of PacifiCorp, submits for filing a replacement page 
for its 2019 Integrated Resource Plan work plan.  The revised page 6 includes updated dates for 
the 2019 IRP public input meetings.  No other changes have been made to the work plan. 
 
Informal inquiries may be directed to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
_______/s/____________ 
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation 
Pacific Power & Light Company 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5701 
etta.lockey@pacificorp.com  
 
Enclosure 
 
180259-PPL-COS-6-21-18.pdf 
180259-PPL-Replacement-Page-6-21-18.pdf 
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